The National Youth Brass Band of Scotland
14 Cardhu Crescent
Trinity Park
Kilmarnock
KA3 1QX
01563 537998

29 March 2017
Dear Member,

I am delighted that you are able to accept our invitation to this year’s Easter course, funded by Creative Scotland’s Youth Music Initiative.
As you will already be aware, band members will be staying in Strathallan School, Perthshire.  As many of you have Internet access and satnav the address and postcode is listed below:
Forgandenny, Perth PH2 9EG

From Airports Dundee Airport is 30 minutes away and the international airports of Edinburgh (45 minutes) and Glasgow (75 minutes) provide links throughout Europe and to the rest of the world.
By Rail: Strathallan is 15 minutes from Perth Railway Station that has links to Dundee, Aberdeen, Glasgow and Edinburgh as well as to the rest of the UK.
By Road: The School is situated 10 minutes from the Edinburgh/ Perth motorway (M90) to the east and the dual carriageway to Stirling and the west (A80).
Inside Strathallan follow the drive keeping to the right, pass Thornbank and Woodlands Boarding houses and take the left-hand turn, before the Art Block, leading to the visitors parking on the right. Then walk past the art block heading toward the dining room – before it on the left hand side is Nicol House, where the Welcome Desk is situated and our accommodation for the duration of the course will be. (See attached map for further information.)
Please plan to arrive between 10 and 10.30am (Signs in place will make it easily found.) Staff will also be visible at the main entrance to guide you and show you to your room. 
We will all meet in the Chapel at 11am to explain the seating process. Please note, lunch will not be provided on the first day (please bring your own packed lunch with you) but will be for the rest of the week (all meals will be included.)
Whilst all three conductors- Russell Gray, John Boax and Gordon Evans will be with us during the course, all players will be working together at the Easter course as one band. We are delighted that, once again our conductor emeritus, Richard Evans, will join us to work with the band.

As always, I can promise a stimulating and enjoyable week. Not only will the band be performing new original works from some of Scotland’s finest up and coming composers, but we will spend Wednesday in Inverness working in conjunction with Highland Council’s music service to deliver a series of workshops, tutorials and concerts to their young brass and percussion players, many of whom have never shared the NYBBS experience! We will end the course on Thursday 6th April at 3pm with a free concert in Strathallan School Chapel, which should last just over one hour, before heading our separate ways until we meet again in Strathallan on 23rd July!
Whilst we will not be offering tutor time during this course, our hard working team of pastoral staff will be on hand to care for your every need. Please remember to bring a completed consent form to registration on Monday 3rd April, listing any medication (including travel sickness!) you have with you. This medication should be clearly labelled and handed over to Elaine Roxburgh, NYBBS Nurse, when you arrive.
The following is a short checklist of the minimum you require:

· your instrument, clean and in good working order;
· a folding music stand, labelled with your name to ensure you get it back;
· mutes if applicable;
· sticks etc. if you are a percussionist;
· music for your prepared audition piece;
· pencil and rubber for rehearsals;

· suitable indoor footwear;
· an alarm clock (mobile phone should do the trick- remember a charger!!);
· a towel 

· munchies (a select tuck shop will be available, however the school is very remote) 
· suitable clothing for the end of course concert – white shirt/blouse, black trousers/skirt, black socks/tights, black shoes, NYBBS tie (on sale at the course.)
Sportswear could also be useful but, as always, we cannot guarantee the weather! 
If there are any special dietary requirements please let me know ASAP by email so I can contact the school.
If you have any concerns or require clarification on any issue please get in touch.  Keep practising and I look forward to welcoming you to our course in the stunning setting of Strathallan School next week!
Kind regards,

Carrie Boax
SBBA President 
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